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October 15, 2002

Naney Noonan

ArtSparks
4206Greenbriar Boulevard
Boulder, Colorado 80305

Dear Nancy:

‘What a wonderful presentation you made at the SDA Annual Conference. Your presentation was a
real highlight for the audience you addressed. Your creativity and your enthusiasm lifted everyone’s
spirits-and sent audience members away with new resolve to nurture their creativity, and to
enthusiastically seek out new ways to:do things!

You spoke of things about which you obviously knew a great deal, but with the passion of a new
discoverer. I think it safe to say that no one in your audience had ever thought about the
applicability of art and creativity to every day living in the same inspiring way before.

Thanks so much for a great job! Keep on providing that ArtSpark!

Sincerely,

J. Evan Goulding
Executive Director
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